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Information Request 
 
Thank you for your letter which we received on 06 August 2020.  Please find enclosed our leaflet 
giving guidance on our procedure for managing requests for information which is covered by the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
We are processing your request and will write to you shortly. 
 
In the meantime you may be interested to know that our Freedom of Information Publication 
Scheme is now available on our website and will give you access to all information that is routinely 
published by Milton Keynes Hospital.   We have also designed a Disclosure Log which contains 
information regarding past requests that you may find useful.     
  
Both of the above can be found at:-  
http://www.mkhospital.nhs.uk/about-mkhft/freedom-of-info 

  
If you have any queries then please contact us at the above address. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

 
 
 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 
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